May 26, 1970

To: Dr. Jack R. Rombouts

From: John X, Jamrich

With reference to your letter to Mr. Wright of Civil Rights, there
is a slight correction in what you say. The Charles Griffis tapes
were made available to the Student-Faculty Judiciary for the appeal.
After the appeal, they were erased which is in keeping with the
established policy that tapes of closed hearings are made available
only for an appeal and for no other purpose,

The tapes of the Student-Faculty Judiciary hearing are available.
That was an open hearing.
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